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The Knight’s Tablet 

“Put on the armor of God and fight the good fight of faith.” – St. Paul February 17, 2021 

 
Upcoming Events 

 

February 17~ Ash Wednesday 

 

February 20~ Confirmation Retreat 

 

February 21~ CHOSEN Screening See 

page 8 for details. 

 

February 25~ Area Spelling Bee 

 

March 5~ Noon Dismissal/Faculty Meet-

ing/Spirit Day 
 

March 11-15~ Spring Break 
 

Happy Snowy Start to Lent!  

     We all know that Lent is based on 

sacrifice.  As we begin this Lenten      

journey together most of us choose to 

stop eating a favorite food or pursuing a     

favorite activity.  However you can      

always choose to do something instead.  

Maybe you could 

spend more time 

in prayer, open 

up the Word of 

God as a family, 

or even offering 

up aggravations 

or                        

inconveniences 

to God. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Honesty is being trustworthy and true!  Think 

about how the truth will set you free (John 

8:32).  Rather than doing what is popular, dare 

to be yourself.  Fight rash judgment and avoid 

belittling others.   Make a pact this month that 

you will only say what is true, kind, and helpful, 

and guard the good reputation of everyone. 

CONGRATULATIONS to Marianne V. (7) for winning 

the St. Paul School Spelling Bee!  Job well done by all  

of our  Spelling Bee Participants. 



COVID-19 Reminder 
If anyone in your family household has symptoms and/or gets 

tested for COVID-19, please keep your child(ren) home until you 

have more information.  Please contact Mrs. Kaimann if you are 

unsure what to do.   THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!  

Interested in Volunteering?  We would love to 

have you !  We are   always looking for help serv-

ing lunch, or helping outside at recess.  Please 

call Miss Richey at 636-978-1900 X2 for details! 

 

Slight LUNCH Change for Thursday, February 18: 

2nd Choice will be Bosco Stick instead of  Corn Dog! 

 



 
TUITION ASSISTANCE INFORMATION 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR 

NOTICE OF UPCOMING SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION PERIOD 

ARCHDIOCESE & BEYOND SUNDAY SCHOLARSHIPS 2021-2022 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION AVAILABLE ON January 11th , 2021 

Alive! In Christ is first-come, first served for all new awards and younger siblings that may be eligible, so we encourage you to apply as early as possible.  Approximately 600 
new awards will be available for the Archdiocese 

 
The application deadline for Beyond Sunday, Catholic Families Tuition Assistance (CFTA), and the Parish Employees Endowment Fund (PEEF) is February 26th, 2021.  Any 

family who would like to be considered for these programs, even if you are applying for requalification, must apply between January 11th and February 26th, 2021. 
Up to 130 new elementary school awards, primarily in Kindergarten, will be available in Beyond Sunday for Catholic families  registered in a parish. Siblings attending the same 

school are not eligible in this program. 
 

IMPORTANT ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

 If you have ever applied to TTEF before or are currently on scholarship, you must use the email address we have on file for you.  If you do not know what this email 
address is, please email our office at ttef@archstl.org or call us at 314-792-7777. If you know what your email address is but forgot your password, please visit the 
family login page and click Forgot Password below the family login box.  To access the Family Login Page, go to www.ttef-stl.org and click APPLY HERE. 

 Individual students may not receive more than one scholarship if awarded.  However, Catholic Families Tuition Assistance and Parish Employees Endowment Fund 
are tuition aid programs that may be awarded in addition to another scholarship.  Families may have multiple children receiving scholarships. 

 Documents needed to complete applications include: 

-Proof of income: Adjusted gross income (taxes or W2) and any other assistance you may receive (including but not limited to Child Support, Food Stamps, and 
Social Security) 
-High School Students are required to submit responses to two short-answer questions and contact information for two references at the time of application to be 
considered for Beyond Sunday Fellows Program.  Students currently receiving a Beyond Sunday Fellows scholarship are not required to submit responses or refer-
ences for requalification.  For more information about the Beyond Sunday Fellows Program, please see the Beyond Sunday Fellows FAQs, available at www.ttef-
stl.org. 
 

PLEASE VISIT THE TODAY AND TOMORROW WEBSITE FOR MORE INFORMATION ON ACCEPTABLE DOCUMENTATION AND APPLICATION SUPPORT! www.ttef-stl.org 

 
ST. PAUL PARISH SCHOLARSHIPS 

In addition to the Today and Tomorrow scholarships, St. Paul Parish also provides tuition assistance for St. Paul School.  Any family requesting tuition assistance from St. 
Paul Parish must FIRST complete the Today and Tomorrow Educational Foundation Scholarship application AND submit a “FACTS” application (at no charge) at https://

online.factsmgt.com/aid.   Please Contact Teresa Boehmer at parish office with any questions regarding tuition  assistance at 636-978-1900, ext. 224 

http://www.ttef-stl.org
https://online.factsmgt.com/aid
https://online.factsmgt.com/aid






WE ♥our 

CATHOLIC 

SCHOOL! 



Our Catholic Schools Week  

 Door Decorating Challenge was a 

GREAT SUCCESS! 




